
  February 2025 

 

Information for Year 5  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope you have had a very enjoyable and relaxing half term break! 

This term, Class 5’s main theme will be ‘Raging Rivers’ – a geography unit. 

Throughout the term children will learn about… 

Topics 

Maths – Decimals and percentages; perimeter and area 

English – An explanation text: The Journey of a River/Narrative poetry 

Geography – Raging Rivers 

P.E – Seated balance and static balance sessions/circuit training 

Science – Living Things and Their Habitats 

French – Keeping Healthy – Food: likes and dislikes 

Computing – 5.1. We are game developers 

PSHE – Diverse Britain 

D.T – Building Bridges 

R.E – Why do some people think that God exists? 

For more information, please check the class page on the school website, for a 

detailed overview. 

 

 

 



  February 2025 

P.E 

Year 5 P.E lessons will continue to be taught on a Tuesday afternoon and 

Wednesday morning. It is advised that P.E kit remain in school for the whole 

week. If your child brings their own water bottle to school, please make sure 

that it is labelled with their full name.  

Homework/Reading Records 

A reminder that homework will be sent home on a Friday and will need to be 
completed and handed in on the following Friday. This provides an opportunity 
for the children to seek help in school if they find the homework challenging.  
 
Reading records will be signed during the week (guided reading), and the 

records will also be checked on a Friday. This is for our weekly Top 5 Reader 

challenge.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr McCarthy  

Year 5 teacher 


